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MEDIA STATEMENT 

OAKBAY HIGH COURT JUDGEMENT 

 

The Minister of Finance accepts and respects today’s High Court judgement on Oakbay and 

will not appeal it. The Minister will abide by the court judgement. 

 

 

For media queries, please contact Mayihlome Tshwete on 072 869 2477. 

 

Issued on behalf of the Ministry of Finance 

Date: 18 August 2017 

 


